COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBERS REPORT

Report to Community Board: Te Hiku

Members Name: Darren Axe

Subdivision: North Cape

Date: December 17 – February 11

REPORT

1) Meetings/Functions

December 17 – Attended prizegiving at Hope House in Northern Houhora to hand out certificates to students that had completed and passed a 6-month course in Te Reo Māori. I was asked to do this by a local kaumatua, Reuben Murray. His wife Beulah Murray is the tutor for this Te Reo Māori course.

January 14 – Attended workshops at Te Ahu Centre. First part of the day was a Kaitaia Business Association (KBA) meeting. Andrea Panther spoke to the Community Board. The second part of the day involved collaborating as a Board to work on the Strategic Plan "Going Forward".

January 15 – Advised a member of the public on how to complete a RFS form for a road repair in the Houhora area.

January 25 – Talks with Far North Holdings regarding new commercial wharf in Houhora.

February 1 – A member from the group called Menz Shed asked me to go to the Board meeting and talk about their premises. I did and got back to them the next day with an answer they were happy with.

February 4 – Attended Community Board meeting at Te Ahu Centre.

February 7 – Talked with member of public regarding a walking track at Houhora Heads.

February 11 – Attended Houhora Rate Payers meeting.

2) Issues - NIL

3) Resource Consents: 0

4) Request for Service: 2